
THE LANE FAMILY 
     Missionaries to The Dominican Republic      Acts 4:12 

Sending Church: Contact Us: Send Support To: 
Hillside Baptist Church 417-300-0494 PO Box 191 
8366 W. State Hwy 266 lanefamily@hillsidebc.com Springfield, MO 
Springfield, MO 65802  65801-0191 

Please pray with us for: 
 For Iglesia Bautista Agua Viva 

 For Josh’s Language Classes  

 The Youth Group of Agua Viva 

October 2018 

 

 

Youth Group 
Dear Pastors, and brothers and sisters in Christ, 

This has been a great month for our youth 
group. We have used several object lessons this month 
to teach our youth. We had an evening where we all 
wrote our names on a wooden cross to signify that we 
have all sinned and then during invitation I ask those 
who were already saved to come paint over there 
name with red paint signifying they have accepted 
Christ and their sins are under His blood. There are a 
couple of names on the cross still not covered in red. 
Please pray for these young people as they struggle 
with the truth and that the Holy Spirit will continue to 
strive with them.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We also had a night where we talked about 
church unity. We did several games and exercises that 
illustrated how each member is a part of the body, and  
Christ is the head of the church. Pray that these young 
people will understand the importance of being active 
church members.  

Awana Fun 

Our special Awana activity this month was 
reverse clothes day. We had about 50 children in 
attendance and it was neat to see how far they went 
with the theme. One girl even wore her sandals  
backwards all day. Teah taught about Adam and Eve 

and the fall of man, but also the plan God put in place 
to redeem sinners and give us the opportunity to live 
with God again. It was a great crazy day!  

 
 
 
 
   

  

  
  

  

Friends and Family 
 In late September our friends Jon and Mischa 
Houston came and visited us. They were a great 
encouragement to us! They helped us with a lot of our 
daily routine stuff as well as repairing several pieces of 
equipment that had been broke down around the 
campground. We are very grateful for everything they 
do for our Lord.  
 Most of you know 
that Ezra is always on the go. 
The transition from 
deputation to being in one 
location has been an 
interesting one for him. 
Almost every morning he 
runs to the door and hollers, 
“Ready, GO!!” and then goes 
and looks for his “Pack-
Pack!” (direct quote) 

The Lord also opened the door for us to have 
several conversations with our neighbors about church 
and the Bible. We’ve spent a few evenings playing 
games and eating dinner together. Religion comes up 
frequently as there are a lot of cults and false religions 
present here, and they have questions about what we 
believe. Please pray that these seeds will take root and 
we will see them come to know Christ as Savior and 
get in church.  

 
 

Thank you for all you do for The Lord!   
Josh and Teah Lane 
www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR 


